
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 7, 2023 
 
Andrew Morris 
Planner/GIS Technician 
City of Madeira Beach  
300 Municipal Drive  
Madeira Beach, FL 33708 
 
RE: Review of proposed code amendments (Ord. Nos. 2023-09, 2023-10, 2023-12, and 2023-13) 
 
Dear Andrew: 
 
Thank you for forwarding the proposed code amendments, revising provisions for public notice, 
alcoholic beverage permits, portable signs, and rental of residential amenities. These subjects are not 
addressed by the Countywide Rules, and therefore the City’s amendments do not require a 
consistency review. 
 
If you have any questions or if there is anything I can assist with, please feel free to call me at 727-
424-3351 or email me at lfisher@forwardpinellas.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Linda Fisher 
Principal Planner 
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